
 
 
Tuesday, July 29, 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 

A Tsunami Warning has been issued for the State of Hawaii effective at 2:43 p.m. An 
earthquake occurred off the east coast of Kamchatka, Russia. At this time all Young Brothers 
ports are CLOSED until further notice. The safety of our employees, equipment, and your 
cargo are our priority.  

Our team is actively securing cargo, equipment and facilities to minimize potential damage. We 
will continue to closely monitor ocean conditions and coordinate with federal, state and local 
partners. We will continue to provide further updates regarding changes to our operations as we 
receive updated forecasts.  

Updated information to changes of our statewide operation will be sent via e-mail, posted on our 
website, and through our social media channels.  Young Brothers encourages its customers to 
sign up for e-mail notifications at our website at www.youngbrothershawaii.com/email-updates/.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
Young Brothers, LLC 

 

http://www.youngbrothershawaii.com/email-updates/

